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23rd January 2024 
  
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to have arranged for the children in reception to go on two school visits this academic year. 
Both visits are a wonderful opportunity for the children. Below is a brief summary of the visits, details of 
what to wear and timings will be communicated to you nearer the time.  
 
Visit 1 
Charlie Cook’s Favourite Book – Theatre Production – Radlett Theatre 
Friday 26th April 2024 – Afternoon Performance  
 
‘Charlie loves reading.  Especially books about pirates.  But his sister hates it - it’s boring!  Can Charlie 
convince her that reading is fun?  Come and delve into a range of books with Charlie Cook, brought to life 
with puppetry and enchanting songs, and perhaps you will be able to help his sister discover the wonderful 
world inside a book…’ 

Visit 2 
Paxton Pits Nature Reserve, Paxton Pits, St Neots  
Thursday 13th June 2024 – All Day 
 
This will be a fun day with lots of practical experiences for the children - bird watching, mini-beast hunting, 
building homes for animals and pond dipping. Children will have lunch on the reserve.  
 
Cost 
The maximum cost of the two visits combined will be £33.00 per child. This includes all tickets, coach travel 
and a snack.  
 
We have received a donation from the PTA who have paid towards one of the coaches, which we are 
extremely grateful. In the coming months we will also organise some fundraising events. Any money raised 
will go towards reducing the cost of the visits. Any payments made over and above the final cost will be 
refunded.  
 
Payment for the visits can be made via Parent Mail as follows:  

- Full payment of £33.50 received by 5th April 2024 
- 5 Monthly payments of £6.70 per month. (Jan, Feb, March, April, May)  

 
Please do not hesitate to speak with Mrs Dawson or Mrs Blackford if you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards  
Mrs Dawson and Mrs Blackford 
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